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Pollie McCloskey

From: John Norris
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 10:30 AM
To: Jessica Simulcik Smith; Pollie McCloskey
Cc: Debbie Tarry
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Request for Quote in Support of Behavioral Health for NAMIWalks

Thanks Jessica.  Pollie, can you add this to the Mayor/Deputy Mayor meeting for Monday? We can ask Will/Keith if they 
are interested. 
 
John 
 

From: Jessica Simulcik Smith <jsimulcik@shorelinewa.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 2:50 PM 
To: John Norris <jnorris@shorelinewa.gov>; Pollie McCloskey <pmccloskey@shorelinewa.gov> 
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Request for Quote in Support of Behavioral Health for NAMIWalks 
 
NAMI is looking for elected officials to see if they would like to provide a short written quote or a short video (one 
minute or less) in support of behavioral health in our state. Perhaps this would be something Mayor/Deputy Mayor 
would be interested in participating in? 
 

From: Katherine Seibel <kseibel@nami.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 2:15 PM 
To: Jessica Simulcik Smith <jsimulcik@shorelinewa.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request for Quote in Support of Behavioral Health for NAMIWalks 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Dear City Clerk Simulcik Smith, 
  
I hope you are well; thank you for all your hard work especially during this 
time. 
  
As a part of NAMI Washington's ongoing efforts for behavioral health 
awareness, stigma-busting, and rallying community in support of all 
individuals impacted by mental illness, we are organizing an awareness and 
fundraising event, NAMIWalks, on July 17th. We would love to have you 
involved! 
  
We are asking Washington elected officials across our state if they would like 
to provide a short written quote or a short video (one minute or less) in 
support of behavioral health in our state. These quotes will be shared on 
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social media prior to and during the day of NAMIWalks and we would tag 
your social media account so that you have the option to reshare. 
  
If you would like to provide a short written or video quote, you can send it to 
me by July 2nd. Please do let me know if you have any questions and I am 
happy offer any additional assistance that would be supportive. 
  
Finally, I am attaching our one-pager on the free, open-to-the-public services 
that NAMI Washington affiliates offer to Washingtonians all across the state. 
We are always here as a resource to you and your constituents. 
  
Thank you so much for your consideration of this request and for all the work 
that you do! 
  
Warmly, 
Katherine Seibel 
  
-- 
Katherine Seibel, MSSW 
She/Her/Herself 
Office: (206) 971-1597 
Director of Public Policy and Advocacy 
Join us in advocacy and bill tracking here! 
Click here for schedules and links to free online support groups 

 

 

 

 


